Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Hadley Boyd <hboyddc@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 12:15 PM
To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Opposition Letter in Case # 19751

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to
phishing@dc.gov for additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Dear BZA Commissioners:
My family and | have lived at 3525 Davis Street, NW for the past 18 years.
| am writing to let you know that we oppose MED's application to develop the lot at Wisconsin and Edmunds.

My mother who is 80 and who has lived her whole life in DC remembers buying Christmas trees on that lot with her
father 70 years ago. And we have bought Christmas trees there (much more recently!) as well. That said, | am all in
favor of the lot being developed into town houses. | think that makes sense but a nursing home does not. Itisa
residential neighborhood and the proposed structure will overburden parking; crowd and congest our neighborhood as
deliveries and commercial traffic increases; tower over existing homes in our residential zone; and make our
neighborhood alley unsafe for children to ride bikes or walk down.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Hadley Boyd

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.19751
1 EXHIBIT NO.458



